
 

 

 

 

 

25/05/2022 

 

Dear Health and Wellbeing Board Member,  

 

Re: Centre for Better Ageing - The State of Ageing 2022 

Please see enclosed a report to the Board which provides a summary version of a report by 

the Centre for Better Ageing. Justine Shenton, Deputy Programme Manager, Living Well 

Sefton, Sefton CVS will be attending to present the report and respond to any questions the 
board may have.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Eleanor Moulton.  

Integrated Social Care and Health Manager.  

 


